
 

305 Denver Avenue – Suite D • Fort Lupton CO 80621 • Ph: 303-857-6222 • Fax: 303-857-6224 

 
September 17, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Peter Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
State of Colorado 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, & Safety 
1313 Sherman Street – Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE: J-2 Contracting Co. – DPG Pit – Technical Revision No. 1 Decision Date Extension Request 

File No. M-2019-028 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hays, 
 
J-2 Contracting Co. requests an extension to the decision date of September 20, 2021 for Technical 
Revision No. 1 so that the Division can review the Adequacy Review Response we sent out to you on 
August 24, 2021 for the hydraulic analysis. Per our phone conversation this is the only item remaining 
for approval as our response dated September 2, 2021 to your Second Adequacy Review Comments 
dated September 1, 2021 were accepted as per your review of them. We are requesting an extension 
of 15 days which would place the decision date at October 5, 2021. 
 
J-2 Contracting Co. appreciates your consideration of this decision date extension request. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
J.C. York, P.E. 
J&T Consulting, Inc. 
 
Cc: J-2 Contracting Co. 
 File 


